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1. Schedule your Unfield Trip with an Amazeum Representative at 

reservations@amazeum.org. You can reserve a Hershey’s Lab Workshop at this 

time. You can reserve a Tinkering Workshop at this time. We recommend eating 

lunch before or after your arrival time at Orchard’s Park. Receive your 

confirmation letter. 
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mailto:reservations@amazeum.org
https://www.amazeum.org/assets/Education/Unfield-Trip/Hersheys-Lab-Workshop-FAQ-2023-24.pdf
https://www.amazeum.org/assets/Education/Unfield-Trip/Tinkering-Hub-Workshop-2023-24-FAQ.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eoMtosF0Ujc
mailto:mgarcia@amazeum.org
https://www.amazeum.org/educators/unfield-trips/unfield-trip-tools-7-and-up/
https://www.amazeum.org/assets/Education/7th-Grade-up-Student-Grouping-Planner.pdf
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               Tips for 4-6 Unfield Trip Flow 

 
 This is a suggestion for the flow of your 

visit. This is not a guided tour.  

 

 There is no time limit for each gallery. 

Move to the next gallery when your 

group is ready. 

 
 The 3M Tinkering Hub and The Market 

have a limited capacity. Plan 

accordingly and please be mindful 

of other students who may want to 

play in these areas. 
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